
 
 

 

 

 July 14, 2016 

Pima County Clerk of the Board 
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor 
Tucson, AZ   85701 
 
Tucson City Clerk’s Office 
255 W. Alameda 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
 
Attn:  Katrina Martinez 
           Rick Guerra 
 
 
Dear Ms. Martinez, Mr. Guerra, 
 
The Pima County-Tucson Commission on Addiction, Prevention and Treatment has unanimously approved the 
following reappointment and a new appointment for the Commission:   
 

• Chuck Burbank - term 3/1/16 through 2/28/18  (reappointment) 
• Michael St. Ores  - term 8/2/16 through 8/31/18  (new appointment) 

 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn Reyes 
CAPT Secretary 
  
  

 


